
Town  of  Mansfield 
6 Park Row, Mansfield, Massachusetts 02048 

 

Phone  (508)261-7335    •      Fax  (508)261-1083     •    

 

Roadwork Notice 
Newton Street and Pleasant Street 

Revision – 8/8/2018 
 

 
Dear Mansfield Resident: 

 

We are reaching out to inform you that the DPW-Highway Division has scheduled roadwork on Newton 

Street and Pleasant Street as follows: 

  

Work will involve several phases as indicated below.  Please be aware that the dates provided are 

approximate and subject to change based upon weather and individual contractor schedules. 

 

Phase 1 – Drainage installation and lining began July 18th and is ongoing.  This should be completed by 

approximately July 25th. (COMPLETED) 

 

Phase 2 - Starting on or about July 23, 2018.  Right of Way preparation consisting of:  grubbing of 

shoulders, removal of existing sidewalks and lowering of all roadway structures. (COMPLETED) 

 

Phase 3 – Starting on Thursday, August 9, 2018, the work involves pulverizing the existing pavement on the 

roadway followed by grading and finally paving a new base course of pavement. During this work and up 

until the base paving is complete, the road will be gravel and dusty so please use caution leaving windows 

open and unattended. Base paving is estimated to take place on or about August 16th.  

 

Phase 4 - Installation of new curbing and sidewalks.  

 

Phase 5 – Involves the raising of structures in preparation for final paving. 

 

Phase 6 - Final Paving – To be scheduled pending contractor confirmation. 

 

Phase 7 – Landscaping - Will begin shortly after Final Paving. 

 

Please be aware that upon final paving, the road will have a five (5) year “no dig” moratorium. 

 

We apologize for any inconvenience this may cause, however this work is necessary in order to maintain the 

goals of Mansfield’s pavement preservation plan. Please be aware that the construction schedule is subject to 

change depending on weather conditions. If you have any questions or would like to review the plans, please 

contact the Highway Division at 508-261-7336 or highwaydiv@mansfieldma.com.  Please refer to 

www.mansfieldma.com for updates. 
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